Water Conservation Initiative Enrollment

Date:

Dear [Participant's Name],

We are pleased to welcome you to the Water Conservation Initiative. Your commitment to
conserving water is vital in our efforts to promote sustainable practices within our community.

As an enrolled participant, you will receive:

o Access to exclusive resources and materials on water-saving technigues.
« Invitations to workshops and events focused on water conservation.
o A quarterly newsletter with updates on our initiatives and tips on how to save water.

Please sign and return the attached enrollment form by [Deadline Date] to confirm your
participation in this important initiative.

Thank you for taking this step towards a more sustainable future. Together, we can make a
significant difference in our water conservation efforts.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



